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                     Public Notice Road Closure 

 
The City of Prineville Public Works and Railroad will be closing NW Lamonta Rd. 

on Wednesday, September 26th from Harwood St to Gardner Rd.  The Closure will 

take place from 8am until 2pm.  Crews will be placing a conduit across Lamonta 

Rd. to update the controls on the Railroad Cross Arms.  Access to the NW 

Lamonta storage units can be attained by passing around the road closure.  Access 

to the Lamonta mini storage, McCall Oil, Goodman Storage, Carson Oil, Crook 

County Bus Transportation and NW Lon Smith Rd. will have to use NW Gardner 

Rd to Lamonta for access.  Please see the attached map for better detail.  Please 

contact Scott Smith@ 541-419-3165 or Matt Weiderholt@ 541-480-4330 if 

additional information is needed. 


